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Dawn Paton

From: Conservancy, Yorkshire and North East

Sent: 13 February 2017 14:19

To: Planning

Subject: Reply to Planning Application Consultation ref: NYM/2017/0084/FL
Importance: High

Dear Miss Helen Webster,
Thank you for your letter with regards to the above reference number.

We provide standing advice in place of individual responses to planning consultations on ancient
woodland.

Please view the following link to the Forestry Commission and Natural England’s standing advice in
relation to ancient woodland and veteran trees.

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/ancient-woodland-and-veteran-trees-protection-surveys-licences

Should you require bespoke advice in relation to this planning application, please let us know.
Kind regards,
Yorkshire & North East Area Team

[=]: Forestry Commission England
Yorkshire and North East Area
Room G34, Foss House,

King’s Pool, 1-2 Peasholme Green,
York YO1 7PX

“B: www.forestry.gov.uk
“B: www.forestry.gov.uk/vorks

Protecting and expanding England's forests and woodlands, and increasing their value to society and
the environment.
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